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        SSSSSSSSttttttttaaaaaaaannnnnnnnaaaaaaaahhhhhhhh                SSSSSSSSttttttttaaaaaaaannnnnnnnddddddddaaaaaaaarrrrrrrrdddddddd        

Please, please, please can I urge you to read this Stanah Standard each week    

and then keep it safe for future reference. 

 

Issue 274 Week Ending Wednesday 21st December 2016 
 

School closes today and re-opens on Thursday 5th January 2017 at 8.50am 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the members of the school who have worked so 

hard in the last month. They have been fantastic and have certainly brought Christmas cheer to 

many people. A huge thanks to all who have worked so hard to get the children ready for their 

performances and give up so much of their own time to support the events. Thank you to all the 

family members who have come in to school to support your children this term and especially in 

the last couple of weeks. It does mean a great deal to the children to see you here. 
 

 

A big thank you to all the Kitchen staff who prepared a delicious Christmas dinner today and 
thank you to all the welfare staff, teachers & TAs who helped look after the welfare of the 
children during our special lunchtime.  
 

Please could all dinner money accounts be settled on Parentpay before we return in January. Thank you. 
 

 

Applying for places at our school for Sept 2016- It is possible to apply on-line at  

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools      Please see the poster on the school notice board at the gate for more information. 
 

Christmas Services at Thornton Methodist Church 
6.30pm mince pies and coffee for 7pm start of Candle lit carol service with Lytham Light Orchestra 4pm Christmas Eve - 
Christingle - fun for all the family 
11.30pm Christmas Eve Communion 
10.30am Christmas Day Celebration - come and show off your new toys and thank God for the best gift ever, Jesus! 
10:30am New Year’s Day, Testimony service, thanking God for being there in 2016 and looking forward to what He will 
do in our lives in 2017 
All welcome every Sunday, 9:30am traditional and 11am Contemporary worship. With coffee in between at 10.30am 
 

A letter will be coming out in the first week back to explain some new arrangements for KS1 drop off in 

the mornings. 
 

Gentle reminder asking parents/carers not to bring cars into the car park next term. Hopefully Mr Bates will be 

back on the gate next term to monitor this for our children’s safety.-thank you 
 

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Best wishes from all at Stanah Primary School 


